The Grass Roots

April 1980

AN OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF THE WISCONSIN GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENT ASSOCIATION

BILL SELL HONORED



Bill Sell was presented his 25 year plaque at the March meeting in Fondulac by our President Woody Voigt. Bill has spent the last 8 years at Chaska Country Club in Appleton. Previous to that 5 years at Rideway Country Club, 9 years at Port Washington Country Club and 13 years with the Milwaukee County Park system. Bill has been an active member in our association and has served as President in 1968-69. He also has represented the association at National Conferences as a Delegate to both the advisory meeting and the elections. Bill has been a positive force in the betterment of our profession.